rprin

Newsletter of the Reading Stamp Collectors’ Club

Editor: Stan Raugh, 4217 8" Avenue, Temple, PA 19560-1805
Tele: 610-921-5832

Iszsue: Oct 2010

Most Meetings Held the first Tuesday of Every Month at 7:00 p.m.
Meeting Site: Berkshire Commons, 5485 Perkiomen Avenue (Route 422)
Turn North on Lincoln opposite of the Dairy Queen.
Proceed 300 feet, turn left on Washington and look right of center at the stop sign.

Tuesday, October 5 at 7:00 p.m.

United States Possessions
...presented by Dave Hunt

You know about the stamps of the United States—but what about
those used in territory owned by the U. S.? Learn what these areas are
and where they are located. And why stamps from U. S. possessions
are so interesting to collectors of both United States and foreign specialists.

Boy Scout Merit Badge Program

This year's Boy Scout Merit Badge program
will be focused on the Shillington, Sinking
Spring, West Lawn, and Mohnton areas.

The dates will be November 11 and December
9, both the second Thursdays of the respective

months. Note: This is a change in dates!
Don't forget!

...And since we are on this topic, thanks
to Carl Madeira for the donation of stamps
to our club. We appreciate it, Carl!

United States Possessions

Philatelic Society (USPPS)

Of the over 100 philatelic specialty societies,
the USPPS is the club organized to study the
stamps and postal history of America’s
possessions, administrative areas, military areas,
foreign offices and other miscellanecus postal
responsibilities,

Dues are $25 annually and you can draw
down a membership form from the club’s web
site.



2010 Reading Stamp Collector’s Club Christmas Party

The 2010 Stamp Club Christmas Party will be held on Tuesday,
December 7, in the cafeteria of the Berkshire Commons starting at 6 p.m.

The price will be $8 per person. The Reading Stamp Collector’s Club
will be covering half the cost, which is why the price is so reasonable.

Every member is invited to bring a guest.

Due to space, only about 60 people can be accommodated.
Thus, it is important that you secure your reservations by
mailing a check or seeing Roy at the October meeting
as we expect this to be a quick sell-out.

Make out your check to the Reading Stamp Collectors’ Club
and hand or mail to:

Roy K. Baardsen
379 Sioux Court
Sinking Spring, PA 19608

The Menu:
Chicken Noodle Soup

Spring Salad Mix with Maple Mustard Dressing
Chicken Cordon Blue (chicken stuffed with ham and Swiss cheese
topped with mustard cream sauce)
Lemon Pepper Tilapia
Carved Roast Beef
Over-stuffed Twice Baked Potato
Green Bean Almandine

Apple Pie ala mode for Dessert

Drinks: Coffee, Lemonade and Ice Tea

No alcoholic beverages will be served, however, you are free
to bring along your own appropriate drinks.



